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President’s Message

Dear Ladies,
Happy New Year!!!!
I hope all of you are off to 
a wonderful start. 
I would like to thank and 
say great job to Ann Buck 
and her committee. The 
Christmas luncheon was 
awesome and so much fun. 
I really appreciate all the 
work you put into it.

As I looked over last year, I can’t begin to tell you how 
proud I am to be the president of this great organiza-
tion. It is great to be part of a group that has so many 
servant hearts among it. I am so excited about all the 
things we will do this year. Remember to join and be 
active in a committee, you won’t want to miss out on 
this year’s projects!

I came across this poem the other day and it made me 
think of our organization. It describes all of the wom-
en in our organization perfectly.

A Servant’s Heart
by Deborah Smith Plemmons © 2009

A servant’s heart
Chooses each day to give,
Not knowing this may be
Its last day to live.

A servant’s heart
Doesn’t stop to ask,
“Will this be for me
A great or small task?”
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A servant’s heart
Does willingly all things;
For it’s pleased to see
All the blessings it brings.

A servant’s heart
Is glad and rejoices,
Because it’s found the key
In making right choices.

A servant’s heart
Knows how to love;
It gives all the glory
To God, the Father, above.

I am looking forward to serving all of you this year.

Blessings
Tammy
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Officers

Tammy Parkhurst-Rhodes  ...................President
Jo Carol Smith .......................1st Vice President
Debbie Barron  ......................2nd Vice President 
Idalia Conejo  ......................................Secretary
Jannell Bullock ................................... Treasurer

Committee Chairs

Auditing  ...................................... Brenda Beaty
Beautification ................................. Ruth Bauer 
Budget ...............................................Ann Buck
By Laws ............................................... Pat Dye
Chaplain ........................................... Ginny Bull
Christmas Lighting ...................... Paula Wilson 
Deli Program  ................................... Mary Grey
Goodwill  ................................. Deanna Eixman
Historian  ......................................Linda Stillwell
Hospitality .................................Debbie   Barron
Hostess  ............................... Mary Sue Douville
Membership .............................. Debbie  Barron
Multimedia  ........................... Cassandra Myers 
Outstanding Woman .................... Chris Booker 
Parliamentarian .................................... Pat Dye
Photographer ............................ Jannell Bullock
Property  ......................................Linda Stillwell
Publicity .......................................Bonnie Arnold
Recycling  ....................................Janell Bullock
Scholarships  ................................Brenda Craig
Telephone  ..............................Amber Newberry
Ways and Means  ................................Ann Buck
Welcome/Ribbon Cuttings ................ Gaye Avery 
Yearbook ...................................... Nikki Saurage
Volunteers To Go ....................Cassandra Myers

Important Notices

• Sew Toiletry Bags for Veterans, 
examples & patterns are available

• Diabetic Socks for 
Veterans- any size, men’s or 
women’s, both needed

• CAM food bank donations- 
non-perishables: cereals, instant 
potatoes, canned goods, peanut 
butter and jelly, popcorn, snacks, 

juices are needed. Also, laundry soaps, toiletries, and always 
cash donations are accepted.

Don’t forget about getting involved!
Let’s help out ladies!

Join the fun!! 
Bring a Door Prize! 

Luncheon



Luncheon - Christmas Social



Luncheon - Continued Christmas Social



Committee Notes

DELI

Don’t forget to bring your deli donations of 
non-perishables or dollars and   manufacturer’s   
coupons   for   the C.A.M food bank and get an 
extra door prize ticket for your donations! So, 
foods such as cereals, instant potatoes, canned 
goods, peanut butter, and jelly, popcorn, snacks, 
juices are needed. Also, laundry soaps, toiletries, 
and always cash donations are accepted.

RIBBON CUTTINGS

OUTSTANDING WOMAN OF THE YEAR

PDF application on website.

MULTIMEDIA

Please submit your pictures & happenings! 
We want to feature YOU!
Committee Chairs please remember to submit your happenings for the 
newsletter.

TELEPHONE

If you are not receiving emails please contact Amber Newberry 
at kerrvillewindowfashions@gmail.com

NEWSLETTER
This issue is filled with back happenings, but most important is that we 
continue showing and sharing what we do.  So, submit all information to 
rose@sofastprinting.net

RECYCLING

Don’t forget to bring your empty ink/ laser/fax 
cartridges. Please keep turning them in each 
month. Remember to bring your plastic shopping 
bags to each general meeting.  
Raphael  Community  Clinic  is  in  need of empty 
medicine bottles. Please remember  to  bring 
them  to our general meetings.

VOLUNTEERS TO GO

Thank you to all of the members who continually 
show when called upon to do our community 
involved services!!

GENERAL MEETING

We have lunch at 11:30am at Rails Events Hall on 615 East 
Schreiner Street with the meeting starting at noon. The buffet 
cost is $13.00, so make your reservation. Please remember to get 
your reservation for you and your guest  in  BEFORE noon on the 
Friday before the General Meeting on the first Wednesday of each 
month. If you need to cancel your RSVP, please kindly notify me 
24 hours before the luncheon date if you are unable to attend. 
Remember to pay by check for your lunch.
 



Meeting Moments 

DOOR PRIZE DONATIONS
 
December 2016

Raffle Winners



Events and Happenings






